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From:
To: Contact TPUC
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 24-00044
Date: Friday, February 7, 2025 8:59:22 AM

The Tennessee Public Commission 

RE: Petition of Limestone Water Utility Operating Company,LLC To Increase 
Charges, Fees and Rates and for Approval of a General Rate Increase and 
Consolidated Rates 

The proposed rate increase from $20.03 to $86.64 per 3,000 gallons of water for the 
Shiloh Falls residential area is unacceptable!
An increase of this amount is unreasonable! 
I am pleading with you to reject this proposal. 
We NEED your help, please.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Nowell

Sent from my iPhone

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 7, 2025 at 7:23 p.m.




